
  Public Notice 
 

The Board of Managers of the Coon Creek Watershed District may 
attend the CCWD 65th Anniversary Open House 

 
4- 5:30 PM 

Tuesday, May 28, 2024 
at the  

 
Coon Creek Watershed District office 

13632 Van Buren St NE 
Ham Lake, MN 55304 

 

The purpose of the workshop is to celebrate the 
accomplishments, partners, and future of the CCWD.  

 

For further information, contact Tim Kelly,  
District Administrator at the 

 Coon Creek Watershed District at 763-755-0975. 

 


